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Ref: NET/E/JF/1174 
 
Dear Lynsey, 
 
NIE Networks Statement of Connection Charges Submission for Approval V1.13 
 
Thank you for your submission of the Statement of Connection Charges V1.13 on 10 March 
2025. 
 
Utility Regulator (UR) has reviewed the submission which reflects updates to Schedule 3 for the 
Standard Connection Charge for new housing developments with 12 or more individually 
serviced domestic premises. 
 
We accept the revisions to the SoCC as submitted by NIE Networks on 10 March 2025. 
 
Pursuant to NIE Networks Distribution Licence Condition 32(12), UR hereby approves the NIE 
Networks Statement of Connection Charges. 
 
Please amend the effective date and publish on your website.  
 
I trust this is satisfactory for your requirements at present. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jillian Ferris 
Head of Networks 
 


